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Thu Bible used by Hev. Mr. Scott, 
at the opening service fifty years 
ago, is still in tie possession of 
Miss Janet Me' .mghton, who prizes 
it highly on that account.

Kev. 1 »r. McLaren of Knox College, 
who is expected to conduct the an­
niversary services, preached in the 
church the year it wan built. Hev. 
Mr Tolmlc of Southampton, also 
preached here fifty years ago, and 
only the Infirmities of age prevent 
him being with us, all hough if he. 
were able it would give him much 
pleasure to come. Ko far as we can 
learn these are the only two min­

isters alive who preached here the 
year the church was built. Time, 
with its unceasing changes carries 
away ministers ns well as hearers. 
What the next fifty years have in 
store for this congregation, none 
ran tell hut we may all hope that 
the generations to come may be ns 
fnitlifu to their duty, as earnest for 
the good of their fellowmcn, as 
willing to give of their time, and 
means for the spread of the flospel, 
as were till' generations who have 
passed over the border and gone 
to receive their welcome 4


